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SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
8:33:38	PM	
	
I		support	a	fairer	price	for	solar	-	a	price	that	reflects	its	worth	and	closer	to	
what	we	were	initially	promised.	The	feed	in	price	should	be	regulated	so	
customers	are	fairly	treated.	As	a	bation	we	need	to	be	moving	towards	a	
sustainable	future	that	leaves	hope	for	our	children.	
	
clare	dorey		
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